
Washington
Elementary School
Special Edition ** BUS STUDENTS

You are receiving this information because your child
is assigned a bus to Washington School.

Washington School Mission Statement

At Washington Elementary School, we foster a student-centered community where all
students are inspired to discover their own passions, accept and appreciate the differences in

one another, and make reflective and responsible choices that will make the world a better
place.


Bus Information

You are receiving this email because your child is assigned to a bus.


You can access your child's bus pass on the Genesis Parent Portal.


Please remember to be at the bus stop by 8AM on Tuesday, September 6. Please be patient in
the first few weeks of school as the bus drivers learn the routes & navigate to and from
school.


The safety and security of our students are of the utmost importance. Please take time to
review the bus expectations listed below before school begins.


If your child will not be taking the bus to or from school daily, please let the office and your
homeroom teacher know as soon as possible. This ensures we can account for all students
during arrival and dismissal.

https://parents.edison.k12.nj.us/genesis/parents?gohome=true




Upcoming Events:

Free and Reduced Lunch

If you are in need of financial assistance for free/reduced lunch, please complete this form. It
gets processed through the district. Other benefits are available for families who qualify for
free/reduced lunch.

https://www.myschoolapps.com/Home/PickDistrict


Parent Helpdesk & Technology Support

Follow us on social media for the most up to date
information including family events, school closings,
calendar changes

https://www.edison.k12.nj.us/departments/it-department/parent-helpdesk-support



